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Jono Tiernan Our ref: SSD-10349-PA-21
Project Director

School Infrastructure NSW

Level 8, 259 George Street

Sydney, NSW 2000

Attn: Leslie McCluskey (Leslie.McCluskey4@det.nsw.edu.au)

25/06/2021

Dear Mr Tiernan,

TAFE Meadowbank Multi-Trades & Digital Technology Hub — SSD 10349
Pedestrian Infrastructure Improvements (Condition B35)

| refer to the Pedestrian Infrastructure Improvements submission which was submitted to the Department
on 24 May 2021 in accordance with condition B35 of SSD 10349.

I note that the Pedestrian Infrastructure Improvements submission:
- has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issued have been raised; and
- contains various documents detailing information as required by condition B35 of the consent.

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, | am satisfied that the pedestrian infrastructure improvements
submission meets the requirements of condition B35 of the consent.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Sidonie Crepeau at
sidonie.crepeau@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
/Zwa/%%s—\

Jake Shackleton

Director — Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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